
 

 

 

 

The City of Mississauga’s Public Art team has commissioned a large-scale mural that 

celebrates Mississauga’s history, cultural diversity, natural environment, Indigenous leadership, 

and name “MISSISSAUGA”. The mural is being created by a team of internationally renowned 

artists who come from diverse backgrounds.  

The project was carried out through engagement with the community and with the Mississaugas 

of the Credit First Nation, from whom the City derives its name.  

The mural is titled “Come Together” and will be installed on the interior and exterior of the 

Amphitheater at Celebration Square, fronting Prince of Wales Drive and Square One Shopping 

Centre. Details about the artists, their concept and inspiration can be found in Appendix 1.  

City Centre Precinct, including City Hall, Hazel McCallion Central Library and Celebration 

Square, are all listed properties on the City’s Heritage Register. While no permit is required for 

this work, information regarding the mural is presented to the Heritage Advisory Committee for 

information.  

 

Attachments 
Appendix 1:  Mississauga Mural Informaiton Package 

 

 

Prepared by: John Dunlop, Manager, Indigenous Relations, Heritage and Museums   

Date: May 22, 2025 
 
To: Chair and Members of Heritage Advisory Committee  
 
From: Nadia Paladino, Director, Parks, Forestry and Environment 
 
Meeting date: June 10, 2025 
 
Subject:            Mississauga Mural, Celebration Square (Ward 4) 
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